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Fort Washington Man Charged in
Shocking Glenarden Murder Case

A Fort Washington man, Tafari Clauzel, is charged with the
murder of Corenlius Wilson following a shooting dispute in
Glenarden.

2800 Wood Hollow Terrace, Fort Washington, MD, USA -
Violence has struck again in Prince George’s County, as a
23-year-old man from Fort Washington, Tafari Clauzel, faces
charges for the murder of 21-year-old Corenlius Wilson from
Glenarden. The tragic incident unfolded on May 19 at
approximately 12:20 a.m. in the 2800 block of Wood Hollow
Terrace, where police responded to a report of gunfire, only to
find Wilson suffering from severe gunshot wounds. He was
pronounced dead at the scene, leaving a community to grapple
with the aftermath of this senseless event.

According to Patch, Clauzel has been charged with first-degree
murder and related offenses, igniting serious discussions around


https://patch.com/maryland/bowie/ft-washington-suspect-charged-fatal-shooting-glenarden-man

escalating violence in the area. The police investigation revealed
that Clauzel and Wilson had been embroiled in an ongoing
dispute, hinting at a deeper-rooted tension between the two.
Currently, Clauzel remains in custody in Broward County,
Florida, facing unrelated charges while awaiting extradition back
to Prince George’s County.

The Wider Picture

The tragic loss of young life raises larger questions about crime
dynamics in Maryland. The Maryland Statistical Analysis Center
(MSAC), part of the Governor’s Office of Crime Prevention and
Policy, plays a critical role in examining crime data across the
state. According to gocpp.maryland.gov, the MSAC not only
facilitates statewide crime data sharing but also guides local
policy development to enhance public safety. Their work is
crucial for understanding the trends that contribute to such
violent incidents.

Crime statistics collected by the MSAC provide insights that are
vital for creating effective interventions. As of now, the MSAC
collaborates with various public safety agencies and utilizes
tools like the Crime Dashboard to present comprehensive crime
statistics at local levels. This database includes crime data from
the Maryland Uniform Crime Reporting (UCR) Program, covering
incidents reported from 1975 to 2023. Such detailed reporting is
especially important for developing evidence-based policies to
mitigate violence.

A Call for Community Engagement

While the investigation into Wilson’s murder unfolds, police are
urging the community to get involved. They are asking anyone
with information related to the incident to step forward. Tips can
be provided directly to Prince George’s police at 301-516-2512,
through Crime Solvers online, or via the “P3 Tips” mobile app.
This kind of community engagement is essential to combat
crime effectively — every piece of information can make a


https://gocpp.maryland.gov/crime-statistics/

difference.

As we reflect on this tragic event, it’s imperative to remember
that behind the statistics, there are families and friends
profoundly affected by violence. Staying informed and engaged
is our best defense against the rising tide of crime that
continues to impact our neighborhoods. As Floridians, we should
take the initiative to create a safer environment for all, ensuring
such incidents become less common in our community.
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